
 
 

 
Joint Business Meeting of the OPCC / Northumbria Police  
 
11th June 2015 OPCC, Victory House  
Start time 9am  
Finish 9.35am  
 
Attendees: Vera Baird QC, Steve Ashman, Elaine Snaith, Jo Farrell, Bernie 
McCardle, Dean Lowery, Richard Heron, Mike Tait and Mike Mullen. 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
A discussion took place regarding collaboration in relation to the Enterprise Resource 
Planning Replacement Project currently being undertaken between Sussex and 
Surrey Police Forces.  
______________________________________________________________ 
 
Mike Mullen presented a key decision paper which recommended the disposal of 
former police house 2 St Helens Street, Corbridge after being declared surplus to 
requirements by the Chief Constable and the acceptance of an offer received for the 
property.  
 
The Commissioner agreed to the recommendations as contained in the report. 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 


